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Last month's Competition Winners:

1st: Kath Bryne

2nd: Caroline Porter & Jeanne Salisbury
We had a wonderful selection of entries last month,

the skills on display were amazing.

We look forward to many entries in the future

All money raised goes to Associated Country Women
of the World (ACWW). Last year we sent £70

Halton Open Weekend

The Centre

Saturday 3rd June 2pm - 4pm

WI Cake stall

(Bake a cake - money will be
reimbursed)

All profits to Halton WI

Please look on the
Notice board for:

Minutes of the Previous Meeting,
Lancashire Federation Events and
Courses (also in the Hotpot or

online).

Denman Courses are in the
book

Halton WI Pudding Night
Open Evening

Friday 23rd June - St Wilfirid's School 7:30pm - 9:30

Tickets £10 to include:1 drink on entry, 3 puds of your choice and tea/coffee

You are welcome to bring your own drinks for the evening. Glasses provided.

All profits for: University Morecambe Bay Hospital Trust Dementia Hub

The Bay Dementia Hub is a unique, community based service with open access for
the Bay's residents with dementia, their families, friends and carers as well as
anyone who may be worried about their memory. A wide range of professional
people and organisations are on hand to offer help and advice. The Bay Dementia
Hub meets on the first Friday of every month, between 1.30pm and 3.30pm, in the
grounds of St John's Hospice, Slyne Road, Lancaster.

Next Meeting: 21st June

Blood Bikes

Competition: Something
Red

Share a Lift?
Give a Lift?

Jean C

Margaret H

Bakers

Pat A Hilary T

TEAS If you are unable to carry out your Tea
or Baking rota, PLEASE change with
someone else and let Jane Mealor

know. If you cannot change, please ring
Jane in plenty of time before the

meeting.


